
WEB: www.canobolas-p.schools.nsw.edu.au             Email: Canobolas-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au          Phone: 6365 3282          Fax: 6365 3146 

 

 

Canobolas Public School Newsletter  
   Term 2: Week 9 –  June 22nd,  2022                                                                                                        
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
f 

 
Western Cross Country 
Last Wednesday Billy Y, Henry C, Isobel C, Sam C, Angus F and Lacey C all went to Geurie for the 
Western Region Cross Country Finals, representing our school and the Orange District.  Isobel finished 
2nd and both Billy and Henry finished first! They will advance to the state championships in Sydney, 
later this year. 
Reports 
Student reports will go home this Friday. It is important to have in your mind as you read reports that 
if your child is given ‘working at’ grade, this means they are tracking well and have achieved or are 
on track to achieve all the necessary academic milestones for Semester 1. 
Parent Meetings 
The Sentral Parent Portal is up and running and available for interview bookings. Notes went home 
on Monday with details on how to book. The portal to make bookings will be closed on Friday 
afternoon to give teachers an opportunity to plan their day and prepare for the interviews. 
PSSA Touch Football 
On Tuesday, Billy Y, Michael T, Sienna and Honor represented OSSA Green in touch football playing 
against Milthorpe Publc School. The boys lost 3-5 and the girls lost 1-4. 
Orange High School Show 
Our students will all travel into OHS in week 10 for their annual show. It is always exciting to see 
which of our old students appear on the stage. Could parents please return notes ASAP. Like all 
excursions, students will need to be in full school uniform.  
Life Education Van  
Next term, Healthy Harold and the Life education van will be visiting Canobolas Public. Harold will be 
delivering important programs for all year groups including healthy diet, making good choices and 
cyber safety. The program charges $12 per student, however the school has covered this expense. 
Please check school bags for a permission note in the coming days. 
Maggie Dent- Raising Strong Girls 
Former teacher turned children’s psychologist and author Maggie Dent spoke with Sarah Kanowski 
on ABC conversations podcast about the challenges of raising strong girls in today’s society. It is an 
inspiring conversation and very much worth listening too.       
 https://www.abc.net.au/radio/programs/conversations/conversations-maggie-dent-parenting-
girls-girlhood/13912836 
Clothing Pool Volunteers 
The P&C needs volunteers to help out with the clothing pool this Thursday. Please call the office if 
you can help. 
The Canobolas Cast is back! 
Year 5/6 students have worked hard on their sound editing and planning skills to create the news 
letter as a podcast. Click on the link, listen and enjoy! 
https://anchor.fm/canobolascast/episodes/Canobolas-Newsletter-Week-9-e1k9ao1  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                                              
 

 
                                                                                                               
 

Calendar 
 

June 
 

29th Orange High  
‘School Show’ K-6  
 

July 
 

1st Last day Term 2  
 
19th First day Term 3  
 
20th Harold and the  

Life Education Van 
          

21st Harold and the  
Life Education Van          
   
 

Merits 
 

Kinder/Year 1 
Elsie, Demetri and Kate 

 
Year 1 

Cruz, Mitchell and Eden 
 

Year 2 
Claire and Izayer 

 
Year 3 

Jimmy and Mikayla 
 

Year 4/5 
Isobel, Armilla and Billy 

 
Year 5/6 

Georgie, Ayla, Tom, Alex and 
Frank 

 

 
 

 

 

Attendance Matters – This week we are looking at lateness to school 
  

School starts at 9.10. 
Social catch-up and 
crucial classroom 
teaching take place 
first thing every 
morning. 
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IF YOU ARE UNABLE to provide cakes on your rostered day please contact us via email canobolaspandc@gmail.com 

** Due to allergies, please don’t send food containing any nuts ** 

Please provide 24 pieces when it is your turn to cook 
 

 

CAKE DAY ROSTER 
Thursday 23rd June, 2022  

 

Donovan, Curran, Penson, Dunkley, Curry and Scott  
 

The full roster for Term 2 can be found on Schoolstream under the P&C tab 
. 

Next Week – Week 10 Students will have the option to buy an iceblock or cake for 50c  
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